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01924 259465 
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Star of the week –  24th  March 2017  
Panthers Courtney Shaw 
Penguins Bart Gladun 
Dolphins Vincent Hale 
Giraffes Katelyn Stefaniw 
Pandas Kaden Nicholls 
Koalas Brodie France 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Mason Pullham 
Eddie Bailey 

Hippos Holly Spence 
Tigers Lewis Wilson 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 94.5% 
Penguins 91.9% 
Dolphins 95.5% 
Giraffes 91.4% 
Pandas  90.3% 
Koalas                   93.2% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

                  92.1% 
93.6% 

Hippos 96.6% 
Tigers 95.4% 

Whole School Attendance – 92.7% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 4th April Miss Cole 
Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 31st March Ms Brooks & Miss Alderson 

 
New Dinner Registration Sessions 

Thursday 23rd & 30th March 3.00pm 
All parents MUST register their child by Friday 31

st
 March 

even if they have a Free School meal or a Packed Lunch.  You 
can register your child at home on-line or on your mobile 
phone, this applies to all children. 
If you need help with registering, our new school meals 
provider is running a ‘drop in’ session in school tomorrow 
Thursday 30

th
 March in our school hall from 3.00pm.   

Dinner payments will no longer be received in the school 
office. The new service will be run by our new meal provider 
and allows you to pay for and choose meals on-line. 
 

 

 

 
Mentions Assembly 

As from Monday 24th April our Mentions Assembly 
will move to Monday’s at 9.15am for approximately 
20 minutes.  This is in response to feedback from the 
children.  This means the whole school can start their 
week positively and in-line with our positive 
behaviour management. 
Parents are welcome to join us.  Dates for next half 
term will be on next week’s Newsletter.  Parents will 
still be invited to our Friday Golden Time 2.55 – 
3.30pm  

Safeguarding 
Your child has been given a Digital Parenting 
Magazine today.  This is packed with information and 
advice about being safe on-line, this is part of our on-
going awareness of Safeguarding.  Please read this 
important information. 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Our Scholastic Book Fair was a great success, the 
children enjoyed browsing the books with their class 
teacher.  We sold an amazing £980 worth of books 
which school received £490 in commission, we took 
this value in books from the book fair and they will 
be put in our new library.   
We have booked another Fair for November 17, at 
this fair we get an amazing 100% commission. Thank 
you for your on-going support. 
 

Class Photo Orders 
Class photo orders need to be in by Friday 31st 

March 

Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 
A huge ‘Thank you’ to everyone who donated and 
took part in our Red Nose Day fundraising. 
We raised a fantastic:- 
 £260 at our Bake Sale,  £285 on non-uniform day and 
£415 for sale of Red Noses.   

A grand total of £960 Well done! 
 
The free RED NOSE DAY HAMPER raffle was won by 
Beau Simpson in class 6R. 
 

Hall Green Football Club – Fun Day 
Monday 17th April  

10.00am  
All Welcome 
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